
 

13 May 2014 
    
RE: IB GROUP 4 PROJECT SHOWCASE EVENT 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Part of the requirement for IB Science subjects is for students to participate in a ‘Group 4 
Project’. In this, they work collaboratively with students from other science disciplines.  
This year students are preparing presentations on the topic of water. 
 
To showcase the work that the students have completed, we will be holding a ‘Group 4 
Project Showcase Evening’ on Tuesday 27 May between 5:00pm and 6:30pm in the 
Secondary Foyer.  The showcase will form part of the assessment as students are required 
to present their work and we would be delighted if you could attend. 
 
If you have any questions about this please do not hesitate to contact me at  
t-bate@bisspuxi.com 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Toby Bate 
Head of Science 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


